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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

98% 82% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

91% 90% 98% 99% 90% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

Children should wear their school uniform each day except for P.E. days. This is to save 

learning time as children can often take their time getting changed. 

Please note this is not a non-uniform day. Children should be dressed appropriately for a P.E. 

session. 

Dates                 

INSET days – 27th October 2023, 21st and 22nd December 2023, 3rd June 2024 

Please also use our website for a calendar of term dates. 

After School Clubs 3pm to 4pm 

Monday- Ball skills  or  Mindful Mondays                    Tuesday – Samba Club or Board Games 

Wednesday - Sewing Club                                            Thursday - Book Club.  

There are a few spaces left in some clubs, please enquire at the office.  

Fees are payable in advance for each half term.  

Clubs are open to Foundation 2, Year 1 and Year 2 children. 

No smoking or Vaping on these premises 
Smoking, including e-cigarettes, is not allowed as we follow Derbyshire County Council policies 

and guidelines. The school site starts at the school gates.   

 
 

Water Bottles 

We would like to encourage you to only provide water for your child. Children’s bottles can be 

stored in class and replenished as required. Please take them home regularly for cleaning. If 

your child forgets their bottle we have a supply of cups that can be used for your child to 

get a drink during the day. 

Juices (including sugar free), flavoured water, fizzy pop, etc. are not permitted under 

our school policy. The Government directs all schools to offer water and milk is also offered 

to Foundation children.  

PLEASE SUPPORT US IN THIS MATTER. Only water should be in bottles from Monday. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 


